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Food and Drink in Classrooms 

Food and drinks are not allowed in any computer lab at West Georgia Technical College. With 
instructor approval, drinks may be allowed in the lecture classrooms if containers are properly 
disposed of and the area is left clean. Drink containers must have lids to minimize the risk of 
spillage. Food consumption in classrooms is strongly discouraged. Please advise students to 
use the break rooms and student center for consumption of food items. If facilities personnel 
have to consistently clean rooms because of spilled drinks and left behind food, they may 
recommend to the Vice President for Operations and Technology that food and drink be 
disallowed in those areas of concern. 
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